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From: David Mitrani (Sandler Reiff) 
To: CELA 

Cc: Neil P. Reiff 
Subject: RE: MUR 7592 - possible other respondents 

Date: Monday, April 22, 2019 3:41:23 PM 

Kathryn – on behalf of the respondents that have filed designations of counsel for Mr. Reiff and I in MUR 7592, we 

write to ask for an additional 30 days to respond, until May 22, 2019. 

Given the scope of the complaint and the multiple issues involved, we unfortunately will require additional time to 
provide a complete response. 

Would that be amenable? 

Thanks, 
Dave 

David Mitrani 
Senior Associate 

Sandler Reiff Lamb Rosenstein & Birkenstock, P.C. 

1090 Vermont Avenue NW, Suite 750 
Washington, D.C. 20005 

w. (202) 479 - 1111 x 307 
f. (202) 479 - 1115 

sandlerreiff.com 

From: CELA <CELA@fec.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 1:35 PM 
To: David Mitrani (Sandler Reiff) <mitrani@sandlerreiff.com> 
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